
                                                                                                              
                                                                            
                                                                           

 

 
 

 
STAFF REPORT 

KETCHUM HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING OF JUNE 7, 2022 

 
Recommendation to Provide Direction on Walking Tour Next Steps 

 
Recommendation and Summary 
Staff is recommending the Commission provide feedback and direction to staff on next steps to further the 
walking tour discussion. 
 
Introduction and History 
The Historic Preservation Commission has been in the process of reviewing options for walking tours for the 24 
buildings/sites which have been identified as historic. At the 5/03/2022 meeting, the Commission directed 
staff to reach out the Community Library to gauge their interest in either updating or expanding the existing 
walking tour already in place. Staff met with Regional History representatives and discussed the possibility of 
updating the existing walking tour pamphlet. Regional History representatives expressed interest in the 
possibility of updating the existing walking tour to include more properties on the HPC’s list of historic 
buildings/sites and would be available to meet with interested parties to further discuss the specifics.  
 
Next Steps 
Staff will take feedback and direction from the Commission on how to move forward collaborating with the 
Community Library, Visit Sun Valley, and any other local organizations. 
 
 
 
 


